TOWN OF NEWPORT

Board of Selectmen
Meeting Notice

The Board of Selectmen meeting scheduled for February 20, 2017 has been moved to
February 27, 2017, due to the President’s Day holiday.

Since there is a Budget Review meeting scheduled on February 27, 2017, the Board of
Selectmen will be having a combined Regular Business Meeting/Budget Review Meeting.

Posted: 2/6/2017



